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GAY SUPPORT AND ACTION GROUP 
UNITARIAN PARISH HOUSE 

183 MAIN STREET 

BANGOR, MAINE 04401 

December 19, 1973 

The December 19 meeting of Gay Support and Action was called to order by Chairperscn 
Karen Bye with twenty members in attendance. 

Secretary cJohn Frank read the minutes of the previous meeting • .... 
Treasurer Gil Sl~cki did not read the Treasurer's Report as he was absent. 

Sturge Haskins reported briefly on Wilde-Stein developments: 
---Statewide Gay Caucus was po8tponed until Saturday, March 21, and will be held 
at the Hilltop Conference Center, Orono Campus. Admission will be five dollars. 
---The dance of December 14 was a success. Approximately forty people cane, inclu-
ding six Colby students who plan to organize on that campus. 
---There will be no mee t ings in January. 

CLD BUSTI.JESS 
Ken Russell proposed that the dinner and dance scheduled for December 21 be post-
poned since he felt it would be a failure if held so soon before ihristmas. Af-
ter lengthy discussion, it was decided that since announcements had been sent 
out, the events would be held as planned. 

Ten dollars ($10. 00) was , oted to Danny Estes for punch makings. 

NEW BUSINESS 
As of December 19, 1974 dues are due. Three dollars ($3.00) per year for mereber-
ship and mailing list. One dollar ($1.00) per year for mailing list alone. 

Governor Thompson and the UNH Situation were discussed. Most members were agreed 
that we should do something but no specific decisions were made as to what action 
should be taken. 

A quick adjournement was rrotioned, seconded and appro ved, gi ving the floor to our 
speaker, Talbot, Maine Human Rights Committee. 
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